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VALMEC SECURES $13.3M NORTHLINK WA CONTRACT 
 

VALMEC Limited (‘VALMEC’) (ASX: VMX) is pleased to announce the award of infrastructure works on 
the NorthLink WA Southern Section for John Holland Group Pty Ltd. The value of works to be 
completed by VALMEC is approximately $13.3M.   

The scope of work includes the bulk earthworks and drainage packages, with works commencing 
immediately and expected to run through until October 2017. 

“We are delighted to be working with John Holland in delivering this important infrastructure initiative 
for the local community and look forward to building our relationship with one of Australia’s leading 
engineering and construction groups,” VALMEC Managing Director Steve Dropulich said. 

“This contract award recognizes our ‘single source’ delivery strategy, which through our broadened 
in-house capabilities, will allow us to deliver greater value to NorthLink WA.” 

 

About VALMEC 

Valmec is a diversified Australian energy and infrastructure services group providing specialised packaged 
equipment, construction, maintenance, commissioning and integrity maintenance services to the resources, 
energy and infrastructure sectors.  

Valmec employs approximately 180 project and support personnel, operating out of modern offices and fully 
equipped workshop facilities in Western Australia and Queensland.  

Visit Valmec at www.valmec.com.au 
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